
Room 1 
Ms. Diana and Ms. Gabby 

Recap of July 

During the month of July our little ones 
had so much fun.  As they explored the 
Prop Box putting things in and out of the 
baskets.  We did a lot of art work using 
our theme colors. We even had a 4th of 
July parade and made so very cool hats to 
go with our parade. 

Welcome 
Avery M. Derek H. George D. and 
Braedon A. 

Leaving 
Clay Weber 

Upcoming in August 

In the month of August we will be spending time 
learning and painting with the color blue.   Our 
theme will be “Open and Close”, baby sign 
“diaper”, Rhyme/Finger play “Where is 
Thumbkin”, Song “Good Moring to You” and 
our shape will be oval. 



Room 2 

Ms. Ana, Ms. Aeisha and Ms. 

Judy 

Welcome: 
Logan Pontious 

Birthdays: 
Logan P. 8/2, Leah S. 8/24 and Delainey 

R. 8/25 

August Update 

August we will be learning about 

Open and Close, Baby sign will be 

diaper, the shape for the month of 

August is oval, our song Good 

Morning to You, our color is blue 

and our Rhyme and Finger play is 

Where is Thumbkin 

July overview 

What we learned in the month of July 

was the colors Red, Blue and White, 

Inside and Outside, baby sign Hurt, 

shape Octagon, song of the month 

was Hokey Pokey , and Rhyme and 

Finger play was This is My Turtle.  We 

have been enjoying ourselves doing 

Splash time on Fridays.  We also had 

a 4th of July Hat Parade, which was a 

lot of fun. 



Room 3 

Ms. Kristen, Ms. Anneliese and Ms. Julissa 

Good-Bye 
Ms. Sasha 

Welcome to Room 3 
Ms. Annelese and Gavin R. 

Review of July 
We had fun exploring water 

From hot and cold 
To washing cars and babies with water  

Started summer splash days 
Explored the texture of corn starch and water 

Made a lot of aquatic art and red/white and blue art. What’s new in August 
Theme open and close 

Will be exploring doors, boxes, jars, bags and cabinets 
Will hear us singing Good Morning to You and Where is Thumbkin?  

Will see us make art with ovals and the color blue 
New baby sign is diaper fun to practice these sign at home with your toddler. 



  

Room 4 

Ms. Ashley 
and Ms. 
Miriam 

Good-bye 
Brandon 

New Students: 

Kayden  F.  

Recap of 
July In the month of July the 

theme was water.  We 
talked about Oceans, 
Swamps, pools, lakes, etc. 
and about the different 
animals in the water. Our 
shape was a octagon and the 
colors we learned were red, 
white and blue.  

New in August 
In the month August we will be 
learning about the color blue, and  
the oval shape.  We will be doing 
some fun activities, crafts and 
learning  all about big animals.  
Where they live?, What they eat?, 
How many different ones there are? 
and Which ones can be pets? 



RoRpm [fksa’pdjf;lksa 

Room 5 
Ms. Teri, Ms. Kim and Ms. Ashley 

We had an awesome 
turnout for our 4th of 
July Hat Parade.  A big 
hanks to all the parents 
for the extra hats and all 
of our participants. Our 
splash days have been a 
great success, the 
children have a blast!  
We learned about all 
the great things “In our 
USA” also about the 
things “Under the 
Ground”  Along with 
that theme we had a 
dress-up day and even 
got a little messy as we 
mud painted! 

Room 5 
Ms. Teri, Ms. Kim and Ms. Ashley 

We had an awesome turnout for our 
4th of July Hat Parade.  A big thanks to 
all the parents for the extra hats and all 
of our participants. Our splash days 
have been a great success, the children 
are have a blast!  We learned about all 
the great things “In our USA” also 
about the things “Under the Ground”  
Along with that theme we had a dress-
up day and even got a little messy as 
we mud painted! 
In the month of July Room 5’s teachers 
and students raised money for the 
Rainforest, on July 17th they received a 
wonderful letter from the organization 
thanking them for the donation of 
$50.75.  Great Job Room 5!!!! 

This coming month we will 
learn about “On the Island” 
maybe make a tasty treat to 
incorporate the “On the Island” 
feel.  Also have a far out time 
talking about “Out in Space” 
and doing some cool activities. 

 Upcoming for August 

July Review 

Welcome to Room 5 
Allison C., Braylon E. and Jasmine B.  

Birthdays: 

Gianna P. 8/25  



Room 6 

Ms. Letty and Ms. Roni 

Recap on July 

Upcoming in 
August 

Last month we had so much 
fun celebrating 4th of July!  
The children loved wearing 
their crazy hats and we 
want to thank you for 
participating!  The children 
enjoyed learning about, 
“The USA” “Under the 
Ground”,  “On the Islands”, 
and “Out in Space”.  Our 
review letters were r, b, g, 
u, t, w, m and p  Our 
character values were 
pride, honesty, humor and 
courage. 

Although Summer is coming to an end 
we are excited to be starting a new 
school year!  The children have enjoyed 
our splash days, they are every Friday 
at our outside time 9:30.  Please bring 
your child dressed with a change of 
clothes.  Our splash day ends August 
15th, we have had trouble with cubby 
space please bring small pillow and a 
small blanket.  Themes for this month 
are “In the city”, “In the Woods, and 
“All About Me” Letter reviews e, f, c, d, 
a and p. 

Welcome 

Xander P. and Annabella M. 

Birthdays 

Derykk C. 8/10 



Recap of July 

What’s happening in August 

Room 7 and I love splash days!!! Our 

silliness and play has made us close. We 

did some fun crafts all month long.  

Please check your  child’s take home 

folder they are full. 

Each week is different the 1st week is about 

the City, I’ll be getting pictures of San Antonio 

and have kids learn about their own City. The 

2nd week we will be discussing the Woods. If 

you have any photos of your family on any 

camping outdoor activities please bring for 

kids to show.  The last two weeks will be 

having the kids get back in the routine of the 

fall semester. Welcome 

Railey B. 
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Review for July 

Update for August 

This past month we celebrated the 

USA; learning about our flag, 

American heros and fireworks.  

From there we traveled 

underground and studied caverns 

and caves.   On the farm was our 

last stop. We learned about farm 

animals, crops and people that 

work on the farm.   We have been 

forming letters with play dough, 

writing our names in shaving cream 

and practicing our alphabet in 

many fun ways. 

Finishing up July and into August we 

will travel to the islands learning how 

they are formed and what lives on 

them.  From there we will journey to 

outer space where we will explorer the 

planets and stars.  Prewriting and 

cutting skills will remain an important 

part of our days as we begin 

transitioning into the new school year.  

As the new academic year approaches 

my time here comes to an end.  Thank 

you for sharing your child with me this 

summer. 

Birthdays 

Geovanny O. 8/7,  

Braydin L. 8/27  

and Ayden M. 8/28 

Welcome 

Juan N., Rocco C., Jordan D. and 

Cash H. 
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Room 9 

Ms. Denise 

Review of July 

Last month we had our Fourth of July 
parade.  The children had so much fun.  
Thank you to the parents that joined us.  
July was a very busy month, we have a 
lot going on with field trips.  We are still 
learning new character values and we 
will continue our morning group 

discussions. 

August Update 

It’s August already and summer is 
coming to an end.   This month we will 
be getting ready for back to school, one 
of are monthly theme is all about me 
which fits perfect.  This could help them 
for the first day of school.  The children 
will continue going on field trips and 
have class projects.  Don’t forget we will 
still have splash days on Fridays until 
August 15th.  Please remember the 
children need towels, extra clothes, and 
water shoes.  Well I would like to say I’m 
going to miss my group of kiddos I had to 
much fun being their summer teacher.  
Good Luck room 9 parents and kids on 
your new journey as Elementary Parents 
and the Kids becoming Kindergartners.  



Room 10 
Ms. Nicole and Ms. Amber 

Recap July 
July was full of adventure and 

Arts/Crafts.  We covered all sorts of 
theme this month from “In Our 
USA”, Under the Ground” and 

“The Farm” plus many more.  Our 
Field Trips went along with our 
themes.  We were able to go to 

Natural Bridge Caverns, Fire Dept. 
Institute of Texan Culture and HEB 
Plus and a few more.  We had fun 
on our Adventure, but also learned 

so much . 

August Updates 
For the month of August we will be ending 
our summer with fun field trips and cool 
arts and crafts, but as we say goodbye to 

summer Room 10 will be excited to kick off 
the new school year 

Birthdays: 
Branley P. 8/23 

Welcome 
Edwin B., Taryn B., Liam B., Espen J., Isabella M., 
Sydney P., Tianna S., Kiley S., Casey V., and Ze 

V. 
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Upcoming Events in August 

Parents night out Saturday, 
August 8, 2014 

 from 5:00pm to 12:00am 

First 50 New Enrollments starting July 1st  through August 31st will receive 
$500 off! 

Stop in or Call us for details. 
(210)679-5478 

Open House: 
Saturday, August 16, 2014 

9:00am – 12:00pm 
Come in and meet the teachers!! 

Are you signed up for Fall??? 
Check the Fall Rosters in the 

lobby!!  

Don’t forget 
 theme Thursdays!  

Vote for your favorite door 
on Facebook by 8/8! 
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